
Kathleen Curtis 
 
Dear Folks, I fear we are becoming a dumping ground; this is not the only place in Wyoming where
dumping is taking place. Much of it is done off the record. We are going to have to stop "business
as usual" at some point, take a look at these dangerous practices and figure out better answers.
Boysen Reservoir is public land - how is it that our PUBLIC land is the toilet for PRIVATE
companies??????????? Challenging times call for thoughtful answers. Let's not be complacent. The
easy answer is often the wrong answer.
 


